TEACHERS’ DAY 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Teachers’ Day will be celebrated nationally on Wednesday May 7, 2025.

Classes are usually kept for the morning session only and the students
asked to leave the campus, so that the teachers can celebrate the day.

Please note that for Teachers Day classes will be suspended at 11:00
am and all students are to leave the campus.

You are encouraged to have your child/ward picked up soon thereafter,
as all teachers will be otherwise engaged, and your child/ward may not

be supervised adequately.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.




